No.

UniTED INDEPENDENT ScHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: Donations

SUBMITTED BY: RobertoJ. Santos of Superintendent

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: _ October 17, 2012

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s) and this will be
attached to minutes.

The following are donations over $1000

1.  Newman Elementary School received a donation from U.S. Xpress, Inc. (Ms. Gloria Rodriguez) of 18 Stone
Benches valued at $1,800.00.

The following are donations under $1000

1. Newman Elementary School received a donation of 100.00 from Mrs. Jelixa Perez.
2. Gutierrez Elementary School Principal’s Account received a donation of $262.87 from Target.
3. Col. Santos Benavides Elementary School Student Activity Club received a donation of $275.29 from Target.

Grand Total: $2,438.16

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy CDC: Other
Revenues, Grants from Private Sources
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UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto Santos
Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Leticia R. Garcia, Principal ﬁ@
Subject: Donations

Date: October 1, 2012

Newman Elementary has received the following donations:

*U.S. Xpress, Inc. (Ms. Gloria Rodriguez) ......... 18 Stone Benches valued at $1800.00

*Mrs. Jelixa Perez L. $100.00

We respectfully request that these items be placed in the agenda for the next board
meeting for board approval.

Newman Elementary is very appreciative of the above mentioned donations that will
certainly enhance the beautification of our school grounds.

Newman Elementary School
Leticia R. Garcia, Principal
1300 Alta Vista ® Laredo, Texas 78041 ® (956) 473-3800 e Fax (956) 473-3899




FOfL CHILDREN

ITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J Santos
Superintendent

To:  Roberto J Santos, Superintendent
From: Claudia C. Dovalina-Guzman, Principal W,()
Date: 10/03/12

Re: Donations

We would like to acknowledge the generous donation given to Amparo Gutierrez
Elementary. We respectfully request that this item be placed on the agenda for the next
board meeting for approval:

-Target (Take Charge of Education) for donating $262.87 to Principal’s Account

Amparo Gutierrez Elementary would like to thank the mentioned organization for their
generosity and their support of our students at Gutierrez Elementary.

Thank you.

ntarys

Claudia C. povalina-Guzman, Principal
505 Calle Del Norte. ® Laredo, Texas 78041 ® (956) 473-4400 ® Fax (956) 473-4499
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Memorandum

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Dr. Myrtha Villarreal, Principal
Date:  9/11/2012

Re: Donations

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club has received the following donations during
the month of September:

Target- Take Charge of Education - $275.29 Campus Donation

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval
by the board.

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club and Campus Activity Club greatly
appreciate the above-mentioned organization for their generous and attentive donation.

Attachment




